
Trunk or Treat Vehicle Information for Wednesday, October 28, 2020
This year’s theme is “Pixar.”

A $50 Walmart gift card will be given for the most creative car trunk and another for the best costume. 
Show us what you’ve got!

So much has changed for our kids during this season that we especially want to offer a fun night 
for them and the community we serve. Help us reach out to the kids and families in our 

community! Lets represent Christ’s love and Holland First Assembly of God to everyone that 
drives thru our Pixar Trunk or Treat.

Guidelines for Trunk or Treat Vehicles
• Due to Covid this years trunk or treat is a drive-tru only experience. Our guests will not be 

stepping out of their cars. Families will drive pass your decorated and lit up car as they tune 
into 87.9 radio station where we will be playing fun Pixar movie theme music and giving 
direction. You will not give out candy from your trunk. Candy and popcorn will be given out at 
the circle drive along with a gospel activity book. 

• You will need to provide your own decorations for your trunk. Make sure to add lights! If you 
need a plug adaptor for your car please let us know on your sign up. Be as creative as you’d 
like, your decorations don’t only have to be in your trunk they can spill over to the parking 
space and all over your car. Keep in mind that decorations should be geared toward young 
children. No blood, devils, skeletons, gory, scary or creepy creatures.

• Remember parents have chosen to come to Holland First expecting it to be a safe and 
uplifting alternative to their neighborhoods or other venues.

• One adult must be present at each vehicle at all times.
• A $50 Walmart gift card will be given for the most creative car trunk and another for the best 

costume. The winners will be revealed on Sunday, November 1st during our Sunday service. 
• Our guests will be the judges for the best trunk! The trunk with the most votes wins!
• Our committee will vote on the best costume.
• Everyone helping at Trunk or Treat is encouraged to wear a costume that goes along with 

Pixar theme and is appropriate for an audience of young children. Nothing scary or low cut, 
short or revealing.

• Set up will start at 5:30pm. Please arrive and check in by 6:00pm at the very latest. The 
children will start coming out to your cars by 6:30 so you must be ready by then. Plan to be 
here from 5:30pm - 9pm. The event is over by 8:30pm. It’s our first time doing this event we 
aren’t sure how it will all go. We ask that you wait by your cars until we are able to end 
everything. 

• We will be using both parking areas by the trees and grass. You will see the cones and set up 
area. Upon arrival you will be shown where to park.

• We will not cancel if it is a fall drizzling evening, but we will cancel if it is a pouring rain 
evening. 

If you have any questions please call or email Pastor Christina Kelley.  
christinak@hollandfirst.org 616-928-8539
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